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Debbie Mikulak [debbie@amazingacresgoatdairy.com]
Monday, October 04, 2010 1:08 PM
IRRC
New Raw Milk Regulations OCT 4 2010

REVIEW COMMISSION

Please do NOT add requirements for building additional rooms in order to legally sell raw milk, cut and wrap cheese,
etc. Perhaps more education and/or more inspections on current permit holders would be in everyone's best interest.
The small farmer is the only person being hurt by these proposed regulations. The big businesses will continue to win
and continue to produce sub-standard "food" compared to the small farmer who is so close to their product. Please
reconsider these proposed regulations and instead, concentrate on education.

Thank you.

Debbie Mikulak
Co-Owner
Amazing Acres Goat Dairy, LLC
debbie@amazingacresgoatdairy.com
610.913.7002


